
In this weekõs newsletteréé. 
 

*Spelling Bee 

* Open Day was fabulous 

* Red/Yellow Mufti Day 

*Principalõs Message 

 
Upcoming events 

Tuesday 8th August: P & C Meeting 7pm All welcome! 
Wednesday 9th August: Kinder Kritters Play Session 

Thursday 10th August: Stage 3 Spelling Bee 
Friday 11th August: Red/Yellow Mufti Day 
                               MNC Athletics Carnival 

Term Calendar -  Click Here School Website -  Click Here 
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19 sleeps to go until Book Character  Parade! 
 

 
 
 

 
GPS spelling Bee finals will be held in the coming weeks. Years 3/4 class champs battled for a place in the regional 

final during the Stage 2 assembly in the hall yesterday.  Participants were Lotte Pereira, Grace Kennedy, Eva 

Haywood-Dunne, Ryan McDonnell, Kaitlin Kingsley, Simeon Herring, Madison Murdoch, Makaya Dendle-Gadd, Abbey 

McGinnity, Cooper Rumpf, Kade Goodwin, Joel Warburton and Avnee Singh. Well done to all of the competitors who all 

did exceptionally well. 

Congratulations to Lotte Pereira and Kade Goodwin who will be our GPS representatives in the 

Regional Final later in the term. 

Yrs 5/6 competitors will go around on Thursday 10th, 1.50pm in the school hall. Parents and 

supporters of the participants are welcome to attend. Good luck to all! 

Spelling Bee 

http://www.graftonpublicschool.com.au/calendar.html
http://www.graftonpublicschool.com.au/


 
 
 
 
 

Education Week offers the community a chance to witness what schools are doing and how students 

are learning. Grafton Public School was proud to welcome parents, grandparents, other family members 

and friends, who took advantage of the opportunity to visit our students yesterday.  

  

Hundreds of special visitors enjoyed time in the classrooms yesterday to flick through the studentsõ 

books and look around their artwork. The majority of classrooms were full of guests. In the beautiful 

sunshine our gorgeous playground was full during morning tea time and it was lovely to see so many 

smiling faces, with lots of chatting and laughter. 

  

Education Week is always a special time at Grafton Public School both for our excited students who 

are keen to show off their work, and for our proud family members who love to visit. 

Education Week 


